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October 13, 2014
The Muncy School District Board of Directors held a Committee Meeting at 7:00 p.m. in the Muncy Junior Senior High School Library, 200 West Penn Street, Muncy, PA  17756
Present were: President Scott McLean, Vice-President Mary Bennardi, Treasurer Carla Auten, Scott Johnson, Rhondel Moyle, Kimberly Spring-Winters, Robert Titman, and Sarah Woodward. Ms. Sleboda was absent. 
Members of the administration present were: Superintendent Portia Brandt and Business Administrator David Edkin. 
President McLean called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.
The Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag was recited.
There were three (3) visitors present.

Board Committees met as needed. The Negotiations, Academic, Buildings & Grounds, and Foundations Committees reported on progress status and issues being discussed.
Three (3) Lycoming College students in attendance introduced themselves.

There being no further business, Mrs. Woodward moved to adjourn the meeting at 7:55 p.m.  Mrs. Auten seconded the motion and it passed unanimously.







  Respectfully submitted,







  David J. Edkin






  Board Secretary


